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01 October 2021

November 11th Remembrance Day is fast approaching. This
is an opportunity for everyone to remember those who
gave of themselves for our freedom.

At this time we are requesting Council's approval to
hold our annual Poppy Campaign commencing Friday,
October 29th through to November 11th. Remembrance Day
services will be held at H.H. Knoll Park Cenotaph on
November 11th unless Covid restrictions prevent us from
doing so. We will then stream it live on

U-tube from the Legion but unfortunately the public
would not be able to attend.

Any assistance, financial or otherwise would be greatly
appreciated.

Yours in Comradeship,

Carol Vadalor

Carol Madden, Poppy Chairman
R.C.L. Branch 56, Port Colborne



